
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 19/06/2025 7:02:45 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

19/06/2025

MRS Debra Weir
26 Gibbs st ST
Manly vale NSW 2094

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Traffic in that area is already too dense
Macas is at Brookvale close enough.
If you add a maccas there that intersection will be more  then normal and which ever
council person that approves it will never be employed again as a sitting person




